
Howard Gotlieb Archival
Research Center
announces a major exhibition

 BOSTON REVISITED:
Fifty Years of  the
Bay State Banner

Editor & Publisher of the Bay State Banner

Melvin B. Miller

will sign copies of the new book

Boston’s Banner Years:
1965 - 2015
A Saga of Black Success

Sunday, September 23, 2018
Opening Reception: 1:00 p.m.

Howard Gotlieb Memorial Gallery
Mugar Memorial Library · First Floor
771 Commonwealth Avenue · Boston
 
R.S.V.P. to 617-353-3697
by Tuesday, September 18, 2018

The Bay State Banner is an African American owned news weekly 
that reports on the political, economic, social and cultural issues 
that are of interest to African American and English speaking 
Latinos in Boston and throughout New England. The Banner is 
the newspaper of record for this community and has chronicled 
the struggles and successes of the last 50 years.

Opening to the public Monday, September 24, 2018, for an
extended run in the Richards-Frost Room, the exhibition will be 
available Monday through Friday, from 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Free to Students


